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Comments: I support all the proposed improvements to the trails in the area. However, I cringe at the idea of

filling in the "Zig Zag" pond for a parking lot and allowing motorized boats on the lake. I believe we should tread

lightly on this area as it is a special, wild place for the enjoyment of nature, for bears and other wildlife, and

already the glacier is rapidly receding due to human activity. Alternative 4 would be my preference as it does not

completely fill in the pond nor allow motorized boats. We must preserve the wild nature of this beloved place, and

better use and expand on our historic visitor center, rather than building huge new structures.


